Seletmen's Meeting, Monday, February 22, 1993
Present: Dave Boule', Mike Oldershaw and Betty Shaw, Secretary.
Meeting called to order at 7:00 PM.

Michelle Sands who operates the beauty salon on Main Street
explained how the two hour parking on Main St. was a problem for
some of her clients who require up to four hours work on their
hair. B8he asked if it would be possible to set aside sone
parking areas for four hours in place of the two hour limits.
Dave who operates the store complains when someone is parking
over the two hour time limit. Selectmen will speak to Brian
Brown, Police Chief to see what his thoughts are. They will also
jook into using the Goodell parking lot on Aiken St.

A fair hearing for a welfare client will be held on Friday at 11
AM.

Bob Bryer stopped in to ask if he had to pay a yvield tax which
was billed to him since he did not pay for the cut nor receive
any money for the wood. This cut took place about two vyears ago
and Mr. Bryer said he didn't pay any attention to the notices
sent to him. Selectmen did not make a decision at this time but
agreed to look into the matter.

Mike approved the minutes of February 15th and 16th. Second
Dave, All in favor. Sc moved.

The position of dog officer was discussed. Mike wants the Police
officers to proceed with getting rabies shots since they do pick
up the animals.

Meeting adjourned at 7:585 ems



